
PRAYER LETTER	 SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2020

Germano Family Update

Praises: 
• Good health 
• Blessed 

conference in 
Barahona 

• God’s supply for 
our needs 

• Visas 
• Five years on 

the field 

Prayer Needs: 
• House search 
• Identification 

cards 
• New Life Baptist 

Church and 
ministries 

• National 
Pastors’ 
Christmas 

• Future church 
plant in  
Barahona 

Looking Behind 
We have now been serving in the 
Dominican Republic for five years. 
It is hard to believe that we arrived 
in the country on October 28, 2015! 
Tim spoke at a conference for the 
Haitian churches in the southern 
region of the DR in September. The 
Lord blessed the conference as well 
as gave him an opportunity to begin searching for a house. He has made a 
number of trips to the city, but we have not been able to secure housing. 
One good option fell through during the lease negotiations, but we know 
that God has something better for us. He was also able to meet a pastor of 
a Baptist church on the other side of the city who has been continuing the 
work begun by a missionary for the last five years. 

Tim filled in for Bro. Autrey during his trip to the States, and he also 
preached for one of the professors in the seminary in San Cristobal. Many 
students that have graduated from the seminary or are currently enrolled 
attend this church. Our family also received our renewed visas, and we are 
waiting now for our identification cards to finish processing. 

Looking Ahead 
Lord willing, we will receive our identification cards soon which will better 
enable us to live and serve in the country. Please continue to pray as we 
look for housing in Barahona. We are thankful for the Lord’s leading and 
for those who have helped us in this endeavor. Also, please pray as we are 
preparing for the National Pastors’ Christmas outreach that we host every 
year. This year, they will come and meet at the church here in Santo 
Domingo on December 5. We are grateful for the opportunity to continue 
to serve the Lord alongside them here on the island and for all of your 
prayers and support for our family. 

God bless, 

The Germanos
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